Assessment of the Social Benefits of Public Open Space





A preliminary response from Elery Hamilton-Smith.





This is a response to the draft brief made available to me and a discussion with Nicholas Conner on 9th Feb 2000.





Introduction





First, I am extremely interested in this project and would be very glad to undertake Stage 1 of the project as described. My considerable experience in dealing with benefit issues (see attached bibliography) would facilitate this. 





It would also complement and relate with a project currently being planned by Michael Lockwood of Charles Sturt University and my self in which we hope to assess the personal (as contrasted with community) benefits of urban parks. 





Although I have an assignment in Vietnam during March, I anticipate being able to commence by about 3rd April and to complete the review as outlined below no later than  15th April. I will be in a position to confirm these dates very shortly.





Given the distances involved, it would not be good economic sense for me to undertake stage 2. I would be willing to act as an adviser or reviewer to the contractor concerned if required.


   


Outline of my approach





Despite the importance of this topic, most of the research-based work has been carried out in North America with only a few projects in the United Kingdom, Netherlands and Australia / New Zealand. As I see it, the project demands three integrated sets of ideas. 





A conceptual map which will distinguish the major series of benefits 
